WEST WARWICK, RI

CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING
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Saturday, October 24: Vigil, 30th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, October 25: 30th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m. Adrienne Cimerol (1), Fifth Anniversary,

req. by Bethany.

Monday, October 26: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m.

Tuesday, October 27: Weekday, Ordinary Time

9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Wednesday, October 28: SS Simon and Jude, Apostles
9:00 a.m.

Thursday, October 29: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m.

Saturday, October 31: Vigil, All Saints
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, November 1: All Saints

8:00 a.m.
10:00 a.m.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your
intentions for the Living or the Deceased,

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.

g

\

My Offering

DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK
October 17/18: $2,327.00
October 17/18, Electronic: $344.00
October, M-T-D, CtK Building Maint. Fund: $850.00
October 17/18, Mission Sunday: $277.00
October 31/November 1: All Saints Collection

November 7/8: Church of Christ the King Building
Maintenance Fund Collection

Responsorial Psalm—October 24 & 25, 2020

Ilove you, Lord, my strength.

965 -

For your Safety and the Safety
of All a face covering needs to
be worn upon entering the
church and at all times during
the Mass.

CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations...
Winner Week #16, Ticket #1176
Richard Boffi

Unfortunately due to COVID, this y b é“
year’'s ANNUAL BAZAAR has been : ¢
reduced to the Major Raffle only. A
RAFFLE TICKETS have been mailed BAZAARV
to all parishioners. You may place your ticket stubs and
donation into the collection basket at any Mass in the
envelope provided or mail them directly to the office.
This will be a major fund raiser for our parish this year,
your support will be very much appreciated.

If you would like additional tickets, please contact the
office at 401.821.9228 or email: ctkwwri@cox.net

© || 42nd Annual * Christ the King Holiday Raffle
"""" 124 Legris Avenue, West Warwick, RI
e GRAND RAFFLE -

U]

E Grand Prize—$1,000.00
: 2nd Prize—$500.00
v
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3rd Prize—5$250.00

Additional Prizes may be Awarded!!!
Drawings to be held on November 22, 2020
Donation: $2.00 per Ticket « Book of 6: $10.00

Winners need not be present to win!
Be the Change/Project Hand Up
is in need of non-perishable food items, ( ';}E@

paper products, and toiletries . Donation ;;J;%\\ =
bins are located at the church exits. &

Fo Readings for the Week of October 25, 2020 !

Monday: Eph 4:32-5:8; Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4
R and 6; Lk 13:10-17
Tuesday: Eph 5:21-33; Ps 128:1-2, 3,
4-5; Lk 13:18-21
Wednesday: Eph 2:19-22; Ps 19:2-3, 4-5;
Lk 6:12-16

¥ Thursday: Eph 6:10-20; Ps 144:1b, 2,
- 9-10; Lk 13:31-35
3 Friday: Phil 1:1-11; Ps 111:1-2,3-4,
e 5-6; Lk 14:1-6
Saturday: Phil 1:18b-26; Ps 42:2, 3,
= S5cdef; Lk 14:1, 7-11
' . Sunday: Rv 7:2-4, 9-14; Ps 24:1bc-2,
- 3-4ab, 5-6; 1 Jn 3:1-3; Mt 5:1-12a %
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THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Pﬁ?}ln Pffn G Faith Formation
=, Virtual Faith Formation Classes are

FAITH . . .

ongoing. If you are interested in

G%}V\l NG joining, please reach out to Gina at
FAJNTH the email listed below and she will
send you the link to register. If you

do not have internet access, please contact the office
and we will mail a registration form. If you have not
joined the BAND App yet, please do so. Gina will use

this App to keep parents informed. You may email Gina
at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com for the activation code.

If you have any questions or would like more
information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com,
call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish
website, ctkwwri.org!

Join Cub Scout Pack 13, Centreville

The Scouts meet weekly on Wednesday (“v;
evenings at the parish center. They will be y
doing a lot of outdoor activities this year,
following the state “social distancing guidelines”. For
more information, please contact Jim MclLellan at
401.523.5723 or email jimmac54@cox.net. You can,
also, find them on Facebook, Pack 13 Centreville!

Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 28, 2020

Cub Scout Pack 13, 5:30-6:15, 6:30-7:15
Scout Troop 31, 6:45-8:00

iy Norlwide Marrtase Encounter

“He dispatched his servants to summon the invited
guests to the feast, but they refused to come.” God
invites your marriage to be filled with His graces. Accept
His invitation by participating in a Worldwide Marriage
Encounter Experience via Zoom for seven sessions every
Monday and Thursday evenings starting November 2 -
23 from 7-9:30PM. Registration is limited and a $100
application fee is required. For more information or to
apply, call John and Toni Torio at 718.344.3700 or visit us
at www.wwme.org.

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West
Warwick Gazebo seven times a week. MGHJS
If you would like to help or would like more H{S}fﬁhéfss
information, please contact =
Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com, 3
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith,

401.339.5867, helpthehomelessri@gmail.com

OCTOBER 25, 2020

Some random thoughts ....

Both our first reading from Ezekiel and our Gospel would
have us ponder what it means to relate with people in
light of the way that God relates with us. They invite us
to wrestle with the question of immigration,
deportation, unbridled capitalism, and many other way-
of-life issues that we readily accept today. Our church
has sided with the rich and powerful since Constantine
(in 313 AD) declared Christianity to be the official
religion of the state. The church went from being an
underground and non-accepted church who met in
catacombs, to an openly accepted religion who met in
basilicas. Many recognized the dangers of this transition
and sought detachment. They chose to live on the fringe
of Christianity instead of accepting the attachments and
expectations that came with fully participating. They
recognized that full participation meant no criticism of
the structure and institution. ‘Buying into the system’
came with benefits but at a cost. Those who chose to
live on the fringe were free to live in community, which
encouraged them to experience and reciprocate love.
All were welcomed. They were better able to see
beyond one issue, which prevented them from getting
stuck and developing tunnel vision. They, like Pope
Francis, were free not to judge another person’s way of
life, and to offer compassion without concern for social
or moral status. We are invited, by today’s Scripture
readings, to wrestle with rather than simply accept (or
ignore) practices that our institutional church and state
readily accept. God is good.

Parish Updates: We encourage all to inform
yourselves in as wide of a picture as you can (instead of
focusing on one issue only), and vote in the upcoming
election. It feels strange as we prepare to enter the
month of November, not to be focusing on CTK’s annual
Bazaar. CTK’s Christmas celebrations are also affected.
So many factors are still unknown. Seating, for example,
will be limited, especially at the Christmas Eve Mass
(4:00). We are open to hear possible reasonable
alternatives.
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We are grateful to our parish community for

all your support and prayers during this
unprecedented time. When we are unable to

gather to worship together, electronic giving

helps stabilize our parish finances.

We currently have 27 families enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program through their financial institutions. If you are
already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial
institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the
frequency and dollar amount of the payment (donation).
The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as
instructed. It’s that simple ... you no longer have to worry
about having the right change or writing a check each
week. We have a box on our budget envelopes marked “I
Gave Electronically”, check the box and place it into the
collection basket. Your consistent support is very much
appreciated.
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